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Henry J. Blackburn, M,D.
Department of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota Medical School
Minneapolis, Minnesota
Dear Henry,
As a long~term fan of yours I have, of course, been familiar with
the content (and application) of much of your work. But I was particularly
delighted for the chance to meet and visit with you. The evening was

both personally and professionally rewarding. I hope this note finds

Mrs. Blackburn well on the way to recovery,

wvid H. Spodick, M.D.
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April 12, 1972

David H. Spodick, M.D.

Tufts University School of Medicine
Lemuel Shattuck Hospital

Cardiology Division

170 Morton Street

Boston, Massachusetts 02130

Dear Dave:

It was great to have vour visit, Sorry I had to run Bill to the
airport and missed seeing more of you. Let's keep in touch.

Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
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